
KING WILLIAM COUNTY 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The King William County Historic Preservation and Architectural Review 
Board will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday April 4, 2013 at 6:00 PM in 
the King William County Administration Building at 180 Horse Landing 
Road, King William VA 23086 on the following matter: HPARB 13-01: 
(Applicant: Berb Built Inc.) requests Certificates of Approval to construct 
two homes in the Mangohick Church Historic Preservation District.  The 
properties are shown as Tax Map Parcels 11-B-2A and 11-B-2B located on 
Sapling Lane in the Dorrell Hills Subdivision.  Anyone interested in this 
matter may provide testimony before the Board or in writing prior to the 
hearing.  All records pertaining to this matter are available for review during 
regular hours in the Planning Department, located in the Administration 
Building.  Questions/comments may be directed to Bret Schardein, Director 
of Community Development at bschardein@kingwilliamcounty.us, (804) 
769-4973 or by mail to the 180 Horse Landing address above. 
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